

Sub-Freshman Class

OFFICERS

| Large, J. Grant Freeman | | Vice-President |
|----------------------------|---------------------------------------|-----------------------------------|
| Burdett Polk, N. M. | · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · | Historian Candidate for President |
| | ROLL | 4 |
| Burdette, G. T. Freeman | | Grant Large, J. |
| | Polls N M | Large, J. |

Sub-Freshman Class History



EPTEMBER 20th, five young men entered Carlisle to begin their prep-school careers. These men constitute the Sub-Freshman Class. We had a meeting a few days after arriving for the purpose of electing officers for the year. Mr. Junius Large, one of the brightest men in our class, was chosen President. The remaining officers follow in order of rank: Vice-President, Mr. Joe Grant; N. M. Polk, Candidate for President; James Freeman, Secretary and Treasurer; and G. T. Burdette, Historian.

We had several candidates for the various athletic teams, and although none of our number succeeded in favorably impressing coach, we hope to attain that honor next season.

At present we are all anticipating a happy summer vacation, and school cannot close too soon for us, but we all intend to return to Carlisle next September and greet the "rats" as we were greeted.

We will close by saying that we have enjoyed our stay here this year, we wish every member of the Faculty and Student Body, and, last but not least, "Mother Beach", a happy vacation, and hope to meet everybody when we return; except, of course, the Seniors, who will have gone out to some other school or to make their bow to the world. To them we extend our hearty wishes for success.

G. T. BURDETTE, Historian.